
2024-2025 Membership Year

Help PSEA stay connected with your local association
leaders. Please notify PSEA of changes to your local

association leadership for the 2024-2025 membership year
AFTER your election has taken place. It is especially

important to have current cell phone numbers and home
email addresses on file.

Online changes and updates can be made by going to
www.psea.org/leadertools and clicking on LOCAL OPERATIONS,

CHANGE LOCAL OFFICERS. Detailed instructions are available in
the Local Leader Tools Online Reference Manual. Once

changes are entered, an email will be sent through Local
Leader Tools to the Western Region staff associate who will
approve the changes. You will see a message in the status

bar until the changes are approved.

You can also email officer changes directly to the Western
Region office at WesternRegion@psea.org. Remember to include

the effective date for each newly elected officer.

If you have any questions, please contact
the Western Region Office on 412-381-2400.
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